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Subject: Redistricting Monterey County 
Date: Sunday, May 22, 2011 9:24 AM 
From: iorona <  
To: <  
Conversation: Redistricting Monterey County 

Redistricting Committee, 

Monterey County should be realigned with San Luis Obispo County and the northern part of 
Santa Barbara County. We share much more in common with our friends to the south than 
we do with Santa Cruz County 

Thank you, 

Ignacio Orona 
 

Salinas, Ca. 93901 

Page 1 of 1 




